James A. Ward, DMD
Pottstown Oral & Maxillofacial Surgery
500 Heritage Drive
Pottstown, PA 19464

Dear Dr. Ward and staff,

Thank you for making my husband, James (Pete) Jackson's visit so pleasant last Thursday. From the moment we arrived, Pete was treated kindly, capably and respectfully. In fact, we both were.

As you know, it is a challenge to obtain dental care right now. This is even more true for persons coming from skilled care facilities. The facilities themselves are not eager to let their residents out for appointments. So we are quite relieved that Pete's inflamed and impacted wisdom tooth could be extracted with one visit.

Thank you for your prompt and expert care, and for the thorough post-op instructions. Abramson Center had them in effect as soon as Pete returned.

I can sum up the experience only be saying that we felt surrounded by diligent angels (and one archangel) – all wearing blue.

Please accept our heartfelt appreciation.

Pett of Carrie gackson

James (Pete) and Carol Jackson